
$1,000 to Woodbury County Conservation Board 

This grant was used to build an environmental education raptor enclosure at Dorothy 

Pecaut Nature Center near Sioux City.  Construction began in Fall 2012, and a formal 

dedication and open house, attended by more than 100 people, was held in May of this 

year.  Currently, the facility houses three species of birds of prey which will be used by 

staff for public education. 

 


